

Velina J. Taylor Superintendent Sean A. Miller

Treasurer

Lakeview Local Schools

"A Past to Cherish...A Future to Fulfill"

300 Hillman Drive • Cortland • OH • 44410 • (330) 637-8741 • Fax (330) 282-4260

15 December 2020

Dear Lakeview Family:

At the December 14, 2020 meeting of the Board of Education, a calendar adjustment was approved. Please note that the March 15-19, 2021 late winter break originally on our district calendar has been moved to the week of January 4-8, 2021. This change allows for an increased likelihood of in-person instruction during the week in March.

One of the clear messages from our families and staff is that we crave in-person instruction and support any efforts to make that happen sooner rather than later. Our hope is that by March the COVID situation will be under greater control allowing for the possibility of increased in-person instruction.

We recognize that some of our families have already booked vacation trips for the week of March 15-19, which could cause concern and stress. Please do not cancel a family vacation already scheduled in good faith for a week we were supposed to be out of school. Our wish is not to cause additional stress to anyone. We will work together to make sure any student who has a vacation set for that week will be able to get school work ahead of time or make it up upon his/her return.

If you have any questions, please reach out to your principal at your earliest convenience. We appreciate the continued flexibility of our families and staff. Our intent is to try to gain as much instructional time as possible for our students and their teachers.

Yours in education,

Velina J. Taylor Superintendent

VJT/jla